
Denver Public Library 
Security Camera Policy 

 
The Denver Public Library strives to maintain a safe and secure environment for 
its patrons, staff, and property.  The library’s security system includes cameras in 
public areas. 

Signs to inform patrons about the cameras are posted at the south and east 
entrances to the library building. 

Images from the library’s security cameras are stored in the library digitally on 
hardware.  The library retains recorded images for a limited period of time. 

The images are administrative records to be viewed only at the discretion of the 
Library Director or other authorized persons. 

In no instances shall security camera footage be used for the purpose of, or 
clearing to attempts to determine what materials have been checked out by any 
patron, reviewed by any patron other than in cases of allegations of theft from 
the library, or pursuant to a court order. 
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